## **CELEBRATION OF WELLNESS**

## **NEWS**

Issue 13 February 2019

## Addressing The Female Libido

Jennifer R. Vande Velde, DO, FACOG - Ladies, is your sex drive stalled out? Or is it in hyperdrive? Studies show that a significant amount of women have a lower level of libido than what they desire. Movies, TV shows, and social media portray energetic, powerful, and beautiful



women having amazing sexual energy. But let's face it, like anything else on the big screen or Instagram, things are often exaggerated or untrue. Before you get too overwhelmed, lets learn a little about what is going on.

Sexual problems are very common in woman of all ages. Up to 40

percent of women report concerns to their doctors and therapists. This percentage is likely even higher due to under reporting due to embarrassment and a lack of social acceptance. The clinical term for these sexual problems is "female sexual dysfunction". In this article, I will discuss some clinical observations, explanations, and treatments for a low female libido.

We must understand the different types of problems that exist in order to identify them in ourselves. Some sexual problems include lack of sexual desire, impaired arousal, inability to achieve orgasm, and pain with sexual activity. There may also be a combination of problems happening at the same time. Once we have identified the problem, we must set realistic goals for treatment. A good goal might be to return to a baseline level of desire that was present at an earlier time in life.

After determining the cause of the disorder with your health care provider, treatment options can be initiated. These usually take a multidisciplinary and multimodal approach that can include counseling (couples or individual) or a combination of psychotherapy and pharmacology. Lifestyle changes are encouraged first for problems related to low sexual desire. Fatigue, stress, and lack of privacy can play a large role. Reducing stress at work and home is easier said than done but can truly be a game changer. Delegating household chores, exercising to improve body image, and engaging in relaxation techniques are a good start. Studies also show that reading books about sexual desires, visiting "specialty stores", and expanding your usual sexual repertoire can effectively increase libido and response.

If your decreased sexual desire is due to pain, pelvic floor physical therapy may be an excellent option after pathological conditions such as ovarian cysts, endometriosis, bladder, and bowel problems are ruled out by your doctor. Vaginal conditions such as vaginismus are rare but

treatable through your gynecologist.

Understanding sexual interest and arousal problems can be confusing for a woman and her health care provider. It has been found that sexual interest typically decreases with relationship duration. Here are some hints on how to improve things:

- Spend a night away from home together. Date nights often improve sexual satisfaction. It has been shown that couples who enjoy time together outside the bedroom often have more fun in the bedroom.
- Try new positions.
- Incorporate devices or "warming lubricants."
- Try an unusual time of the day to be intimate.

In my practice, I often get questions about checking hormone levels and treatment with testosterone supplements. What I tell my patients is that testosterone and estrogen levels in your body do not and cannot predict sexual function. Studies have shown that increasing levels of testosterone may increase desire in postmenopausal woman, but this is not advised. Some side effects include facial hair growth, deepening of the voice, acne, male pattern baldness, abnormal uterine bleeding, and breast cancer. Research shows that it increased the frequency of desire by 1.9% compared to the placebo. The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) does not approve androgen use for sexual dysfunction. Other drugs include synthetic steroids, serotonergic, and dopaminergic agents such as fibaserin, bupropion, and buspiron.

To find out more about treatment for low libido, call your gynecologist or family doctor and have a complete physical.

### Valentine's Day

This Valentine's Day, millions of Americans will purchase chocolates and flowers for their loved ones. Here are some fun facts about this special day:



- Passing out Valentines is a 600-year-old tradition.
- · Valentine's Day started with the Romans.
- Candy hearts were originally medical lozenges.
- Americans spend a lot on love. (\$19.6 Billion spent in 2018!!)
- The chocolate box has been around for more than 140 years.



## Instagram!

Celebration ObGyn is excited to announce that we are now on Instagram!! Follow us with username: CelebrationObGyn

## **ULTRASOUND FOR \$75**

GE HD 'Quick Peek' Ultrasound \$75 Available daily 12-1pm & 4-5pm at Celebration Obgyn

Please call 407.566.BABY



#### MEET THE PROVIDERS AT CELEBRATION OBGYN

David A. Marcantel, MD, FACOG • Robert F. Lemert, MD, FACOG
Farah T. Mahbub, MD • Jennifer R. Vande Velde, DO, FACOG
Kanisha Sierra-Rios, MD, FACOG • Suzette C. Boyette, MSN, ARNP
Michelle Perez, Diagnostic Medical Sonographer

410 Celebration Place, Suite 208, Celebration, FL 34747 407-566-BABY (2229)

407-566-BABY (2229) www.CelebrationObgyn.com



## CELEBRATION OF WELLNESS

## **NEWS**

Issue 13

February 2019

# The Truth About Vaccinating Your Children

By Robert "Dr Bob" Dabrow - On a daily basis, parents ask me questions about vaccines, vaccine safety, and why we need to continue to vaccinate our children. The answers are simple and straightforward. We want to prevent unnecessary childhood deaths and severe disabilities from infections. The vaccine schedules are designed to protect children, not harm them. In my time in Orlando, I have personally taken care of unvaccinated children who died or were severely impaired from bacterial meningitis, measles, and whooping cough.



Many parents try to do their own "scientific research" on vaccines through television, Internet, magazines, or books that conflict with validated scientific information from multiple professional studies all over the world. This often confuses parents. Despite numerous studies, there is no reliable research linking a relationship between vaccines and asthma, diabetes, multiple sclerosis, SIDS, or autism. If there had ever been harm demonstrated, the regulatory groups would have withdrawn the vaccines from use and made new recommendations. This happened when we stopped giving the live polio vaccine years ago.

Some vaccines contain trace amounts of aluminum, antibiotics, or gelatin, but the quantities are all less than naturally occurring. Specifically for aluminum, the amounts are even less than can be found in breast milk.

Some parents request a slower or alternate vaccine schedule because they worry about their child getting too many shots. Parents might think that it's better to space them out, but that just allows your child to be susceptible to life threatening infections even longer than normal. From the moment of birth, babies are exposed to thousands of different bacteria and viruses every day that live on the skin and intestines. The vaccines given in the first two years of life are a raindrop in the ocean of what an infant's immune system successfully encounters and manages every day.

I like to simplify the questions, so I often ask my patients why they use seat belts or car seats for their children? Isn't the answer obvious? We love our children and want to protect them. It's no different with vaccinations.

If you want more specific information, please visit an educational site run by the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia at www.vaccine.chop.edu



#### Flu Season Reminder:

February is a PEAK month for children encountering the Flu. Make sure to schedule your Flu Shot NOW to help protect your precious children from getting the Flu. Call us at 407-566-9700 to make your appointment today!

### Instagram!

Celebration Pediatrics is excited to announce that we are now on Instagram!! Follow us with username: CelebrationPediatrics



#### Mark Your Calendars!

Celebration Pediatrics will be hosting a "Meet and Greet" on Wednesday, February 6th at 12 noon!!

This is a fantastic opportunity for parents to meet our amazing doctors, caring staff members and take a tour of the office!! Call us at 407-566-9700 to register today!!



## MEET THE PROVIDERS AT CELEBRATION PEDIATRICS

Robert "Dr. Bob" Dabrow, MD, FAAP, Medical Director Rayyan M. Anwer, MD, FAAP Jessica Burr, ARNP

1530 Celebration Blvd., Suite 301 Celebration, FL 34747 (866) 595-5113

Celebration Pediatrics



www.CelebrationPediatrics.com